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Holy See Press Office Communiqué: Audience with the President of the Plurinational State of
Bolivia

This morning, Saturday 30 June 2018, the Holy Father Francis received in audience, in the Vatican Apostolic
Palace, the President of the Plurinational State of Bolivia H.E. Mr. Juan Evo Morales Ayma, who subsequently
met with His Excellency Msgr. Paul Richard Gallagher, Secretary for Relations with States.

During the cordial discussions, the positive relations between the Holy See and Bolivia were evoked, with
special reference to the implementation of the bilateral agreements, and there was an exchange of views on the
regional situation.


